< ?Province of the

EASTERN CAPE

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF DIRECTOR: FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT
Steve Vukile Tshwete Education Complex ** Private Bag X0032 ** Bhisho ** 5605 ** REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
Website: www.ecdoe.gov.za ** Email: xcliswa.kese @edu.ecprov.qov.za

Tel No.: ***040 608 4709/4568*** Fax No.: 086 6577 012**** Enquiries: Mrs. X. Kese

-

ALL SCHOOL PRINCIPALS
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LATE PAYMENT OF 10% NO FEE SCHOOLS PAYMENT TO SCHOOLS

This communication serves to give notice and apology to all quintile 1,2 and 3 schools on late
transfer of the 10% payments to your respective schools. The reason for this late payment is
due to the new version of the accounting system (BAS System) that have been introduced by
National Treasury which resulted into the interface that did not properly happen.

Please note that the payment will be effected on the 5" of May 2017 to appear in the banking
accounts of the schools on Wednesday the 10" May 2017. For any further enquiries please
contact Mr. Mancoko (Acting Director: IDS&G) on 082 461 0092 if funds are not received on
the 10" May 2017.

The department would like to apologize for all inconvenience created by this.

Yours in Education

Gese
MRS}/ KESE

ACTING CFO
DATE: ow\\os \{;0\‘)
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